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T H E  PL U M  C R E E K  C H R O N I C L E  

²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ōǊƛƴƎƛƴƎ ±ŜƎŀǎ ǘƻ tƭǳƳ /ǊŜŜƪ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ мпǘƘΗ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ 
ōŜ ƻǳǊ сǘƘ ±ŜƎŀǎ 5ŀȅ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ ōŜǎǘ ȅŜǘΗ hǳǊ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǎŜƴƛƻǊǎ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ Ŏŀƴ ƘŀǊŘƭȅ ǿŀƛǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ǘƻ ŀǊǊƛǾŜΦ ¢ƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
ƻǳǜƛǧŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ ƎŀƳŜǎ ƻŦ ŎƘŀƴŎŜΦ {ƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎŀƳŜǎ  
ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ŎǊŀǇǎΣ ǊƻǳƭŜǧŜΣ ōƭŀŎƪ ƧŀŎƪΣ ǇƻƪŜǊΣ ƳƻƴŜȅ ǿƘŜŜƭǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜƴ ŀ 
ǎƭƻǘ  ƳŀŎƘƛƴŜΦ 9ǾŜǊȅ ŀǧŜƴŘŜŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƭŜŀǾŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǇǊƛȊŜΗ hŦ ŎƻǳǊǎŜΣ ±ŜƎŀǎ 
5ŀȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ŀ ǎƴŀŎƪ ǎƘŀŎƪ ŀƴŘ ōŀǊΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
ǎŜǊǾƛƴƎ Ƴŀƴȅ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ŀǇǇŜǝȊŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŘŜǎǎŜǊǘǎΦ  .ŜǾŜǊŀƎŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ  
ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ǿƛƴŜΣ ōŜŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŦǊŜǎƘƛƴƎ ƳŀǊƎŀǊƛǘŀǎΦ CŀƳƛƭȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ  
ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ōǳǘ Ƴǳǎǘ w{±t ƴƻ ƭŀǘŜǊ ǘƘŜƴ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ тǘƘ ǘƻ 
 оол-ннл-пфлл ƻǊ ŎƘǊƛǎǎȅϪǇƭǳƳŎǊŜŜƪǎŜƴƛƻǊƭƛǾƛƴƎΦŎƻƳΦ  

Live Music : Wine : Beer : Cheese & Crackers  

date : Friday, July 21st  

Time:6:15p.m.-7:15p.m. 

R.S.V.P. By: Friday, July 14th to 330 -220-4900 
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Please òLikeó Plum 
Creek Assisted Living on 
Facebook! We  typically 
post daily. Posts include 
information, upcoming 

events, photos, and 
much more.    

Bess K. - 7/1  

Anna K. - 7/2  

Shirley O. - 7/4  

Ellen R. - 7/7  

Elizabeth G. - 7/8  

Barbara L. - 7/8  

Mary H. - 7/11  

Helmut H. - 7/13  

Adeline C. - 7/16  

Libby B. - 7/17  

Arlene R. - 7/29  

Laundry Reminder 

Please note that we  

recommend labelling 

your residentõs clothing 

with their name.  All 

laundry is done  

separately, but a label 

never hurts!   

Plum Creek Assisted Living invites 1st-5th graders (we are 

flexible on the grade levels) from our community to join us for 

our third Summer Reading Program! Children will be sitting 

down with members of our Plum Creek community and          

reading under their guidance. Every meeting will also entail 

several fun activities including crafts, games, & fun summer 

treats that encourage reading! Our kick off day will be on 

Tuesday, July 11th at 6:15p.m. Parents are invited to drop 

their children off at 6:15p.m. every Tuesday July 11th-                    

August 8th with our program ending at 7:30p.m. This is a free                

program. Call Chrissy at 330-220-4900 or email 

chrissy@plumcreekseniorliving.com to sign up. The residents 

absolutely love this program and  really look forward to 

spending time with the children. Space is limited.  

Plum Creek would like to thank all 

of the residents, family members, 

and community guests who                   

attended our car show. The day 

turned out absolutely perfect. It was 

a lot of fun to look out into our  

parking lot and see a lot 50 classic 

cars, hear the music being played 

by our entertainer Willie Goodson, 

and smell the yummy food being 

cooked on the grill. While all of the 

fun was going on, our very own 

òBusy Beeõsó were hard at work  

selling Sideboard Tickets. They were 

able to raise 100.00 to go towards 

school supplies for Medina Counties 

Stuff the Bus! We are proud to be home to the Busy Beeõs and 

we are grateful for all they have done for the community! This 

small group has already made a very big difference.  
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Thank you so much to 

everyone who joined us 

for our Fatherõs Day             

Picnic. This was definitely 

one of our most fun            

picnics yet! The weather 

was absolutely gorgeous, 

the music was so much 

fun and the food was         

delicious! A huge thank 

you goes out to Mark          

Andrukat (son of Helen) 

for doing all of the            

grilling! Family gatherings 

are always so much fun.  

Every year                    
residents, resident 

family members & staff 
team up to  gather 
school supplies for 
Stuff the Bus! This 
year we are asking 

family members who 
are interested in           

helping out to please 
bring in Clorox Wipes 
& Tissues! There is a 

drop off box located at 
the front desk.    

Nicetta òNickeyó Cebula was 

born on March 27, 1922 to 

Mary & Louis Ricchiuto in 

Cleveland.  She liked to 

spend her childhood years 

outside with her friends.  

She was married to her hus-

band Bob for 69 years. Over 

the years, Nickey enjoyed 

baking, sewing, and spend-

ing time with her family.  She 

fondly recalls travelling all 

over America with her family 

in their trailer.  Today, Nickey 

especially enjoys visits from 

her family and is always 

quick to offer a smile to any-

body! 

 

At a recent meeting,  

members of our Sights & 

Sounds Come Alive had a 

discussion about how 

some buying gifts for them 

can sometimes be a  

challenge.  As such, they 

wished to pass on a list of 

gift suggestions to their 

families: 

�x�� All occasion cards & 

stamps 

�x�� Small notebooks 

�x�� Calendars 

�x�� Storage containers - 

particularly clear ones 

�x�� Address books 

�x�� Grabbing sticks 

�x�� òPinchyó clothespins 


